
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
OF 

THE CITY COUNCIL, CITY OF PAGE 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC THAT THE 
CITY COUNCIL, CITY OF PAGE, WILL HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING 
OPEN TO THE PUBLIC ON THE 13TH DAY OF AUGUST, 2025, 
DURING THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED CITY COUNCIL 
MEETING, STARTING AT 5:30 P.M. 
 
THE PURPOSE OF THE PUBLIC HEARING IS TO RECEIVE 
PUBLIC COMMENT REGARDING: 
 

• LIQUOR LICENSE APPLICATION FOR A SERIES 012 
RESTERANT RECEIVED FROM GONE WEST FAMILY 
RESTAURANT / ROCHELLE MARIE MAUGER, AGENT   
 

THE PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD AT THE FOLLOWING 
LOCATION:  COUNCIL CHAMBERS – PAGE CITY HALL – 697 
VISTA AVENUE – PAGE, AZ  
 
INFORMATION CONCERNING THE PUBLIC HEARING MAY BE 
OBTAINED BY CALLING (928) 645-4205. 
 
DATED THIS 10TH DAY OF JULY 2025 
 
 
             
       DEPUTY CITY CLERK 
 
 


